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St. Germain, Dante
From: Marsha Weinstein <mweinst413@gmail.com>Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 12:55 PMTo: St. Germain, DanteSubject: case number, DRC Case 16MOD1010 Shiraz

Dante, 
 
Please send my message below to the DRC members. 
 
Dear DRC members, 
 
I strongly oppose the request by Shiraz in Chamberlain Pointe to change a binding element to allow a 
free standing sign. Shiraz was aware of this binding element when it located its business at 
Chamberlain Pointe. This commercial center business standard binding element does not allow them 
to have their own standing sign. There is no reason to exempt Shiraz from compiling with this binding 
element. As you are aware Shiraz has attempted to disregard this binding element in the past by 
installing illegal signs on KY 22.  I urge you to not allow Shiraz to disregard this standard binding 
element as it is not in the best interest of our community. 
  
Marsha Weinstein 
 Marsha Weinstein 
5608 Wolf Pen Trace 
Prospect, KY 40059 
502-819-2537 


